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Lipari Foods announces voluntary recall of Premo Brand Turkey & Cheese 

Wedge Sandwiches due to possible health risk 

The Kane County Health Department is advising that Lipari Foods, LLC is voluntarily recalling a 

particular lot number of products due to a potential health risk of Listeria monocytogenes.  

No illnesses have been reported. 

This announcement applies only to the Lipari Foods, LCC product listed below and does not include 
any other items outside the below lot code: 

Description  Lot Number   Best By Date  UPC#  

Premo Brand Turkey & Cheese Wedge Sandwich 08201808 08/31/2018 612510002018 

A picture of the product and further details can be seen here. 
 
Listeria monocytogenes is a pathogenic organism which can cause serious and sometimes fatal 
infections in young children, frail or elderly people, and others with weakened immune systems. 
Although healthy individuals may suffer only short-term symptoms such as high fever, severe 
headache, stiffness, nausea, abdominal pain and diarrhea, Listeria infection can cause miscarriages 
and stillbirths among pregnant women.   
 
Consumers who have any remaining product with this lot number should not consume it, but rather 
should discard it. Consumers should retain their store receipts, packaging reflecting lot numbers or 
any other proof of purchase they may have or return to the store for a refund. Retailers and 
consumers with questions may call Customer Service at 800-729-3354, which is open 8:15 am to 
4:30 pm (EST) Monday - Friday. 
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